
Stephen F Austin Elementary 

Site – Base Decision Making / Campus Improvement Team 

Tuesday, October 12, 2021 

 

Attendance –  Bobby White, Kimberly Morgan, Natalie Lonon, Erika Bishop, Roxanne 

Dominguez and Regina Mach  

Chairperson – Bobby White 

Assistant Chairperson – Erika Bishop 

Secretary – Natalie Lonon 

Introductions were made for all members. 

Mr. White reviewed the agenda.  

The CIP was divided up among the members to complete the October formative review of the 

strategies. 

We also made some modifications to some strategies due to COVID protocols. In addition, we 

also deleted some that were are not able to do this year due to COVID protocols and lack or 

rooms in the building.  

Mr. White reviewed upcoming dates and events. 

Meeting was adjourned. 

 


